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Honorable Members in Sesssion: 

SUBJECT: 	Approval of Plans and Specifications for 
Tree Trimming for Clearance of Fire Alarm Aerial Wires 

SUMMARY  

The City Engineer's office has prepared plans and specifications for the subject 
project. Copy of said plans and specifications has been forwarded to the City 
Clerk and approval is recommended. 

FINANCIAL DATA 

In FY 1981-1982 the City Council approved in the budget for the Fire Alarm Activity 
Facility Maintenance $17,160 for the subject project. Total amount currently 
available for this project is $17,160. The current estimated construction cost is 
$17,160. 

RECOMMENDATION 

The City Engineer recommends that the plans and specifications be approved and that 
bids be received on April 13, 1982. 

Ily Submitted 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 
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